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Celebrated PAC-12 Official Jeff Dahle Returns to Speak at 2020 

BAFRA Convention 
 

The BAFRA Board of Directors are delighted to announce that Jeff Dahle will be the Guest 

of Honour and main speaker at our 2020 Convention and Training Weekend. 

  

 
 
Jeff began his officiating career in 1999 

with the Northern Nevada Football 

Officiating Association. He served as the 

NNFOA’s president over half of his tenure 

and was elected twice as crew chief. He 

worked several high school playoffs 

including two Nevada state championships 

in 2004 and 2007.  
 

He started working at the NCAA level in 

2004, joining the Northern California 

junior college association as a Side Judge 

and Referee where he was assigned three 

post-season assignments including a state 

semi-final. He was hired by the Western 

Athletic Conference (WAC) in 2010 as a 

Side Judge where he worked for two years 

and received a post-season assignment in 

2011. Jeff then moved to the CFO West in 

2012, consisting of the Mountain West and 

Big 12, for two years and worked a bowl 

game in 2013. Jeff was hired by the PAC-

12 in 2014 and has been assigned a post-

season bowl game every season, most 

recently being the 2017 CFP semi-final 

Sugar Bowl, 2018 PAC-12 Championship 

game and the 2019 Armed Forces Bowl.  

 

Additionally, Jeff is part of the PAC-12 

Referee developmental program. He also 

participates as an instructor and mentor at 

several officiating camps and clinics 

during the off-season.  
 

Over the last 10 years BAFRA’s Annual 

Convention has grown in stature to 

become one of the best officiating training 

events in Europe. Davie Parsons, BAFRA 

President said, “We are absolutely 

delighted that Jeff has accepted the offer to 

speak at our Convention again. His 

presentations in 2018 were excellent and 

were well received by our members. We 

are thrilled to welcome back such a high-

profile College Football official and look 

forward to gaining from his 20 years of 

experience officiating at the highest level, 

as well as his expertise in delivering 

quality football clinics and training.” 

 

You can now register to attend the 

Convention at the undernoted website and 

book accommodation if required:  

https://www.bafraconvention.com 
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